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RFI RESPONSE 

RFI RESPONSE: RFI-02 

DATE:  MAY 31, 2024 

SUBJECT:  ASBESTOS 

1. The Town is not aware of any asbestos issues at this time, if upon construction it is determined that asbestos is 
present then appropriate steps will be taken to remediate the issue through a change order and contract extension 
time. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

David A. Tetro, Architect P.C. 

 


